
	
	
	

ATTENTION	SINGERS	IN	GRADES	4-12!!!	

The	Oklahoma	State	University	Youth	Choir	program		
(formerly	known	as	the	Stillwater	Honor	Choir	program)	
is	accepting	new	singers	for	the	2018	semester!		
______________________________________________	

Auditions	will	be	held	.	.	.	Thursday,	January	11th		
4:00	–	5:30	pm;	come	and	go;	no	preparation	necessary		

Two	OSU	Community	School	Youth	Choirs	are	available	.	.	.		 	 	
Concert	Choir	(4th-8th	grades);	meets	Tuesday,	5:00	–	6:00	pm		
Belle	Voci	(8th-12th	grades);	meets	Tuesday,	5:00	–	6:00	pm		

We	rehearse	.	.	.	Every	Tuesday	afternoon,	January	16	through	May	1	on	the	OSU	
campus	in	the	Seretean	Center	for	the	Performing	Arts	(SCPA)	building	

We	perform	.	.	.	Two	major	concerts	per	year	in	December	and	May	
						PLUS	other	community	performances,	as	requested	

Tuition	.	.	.	$100	per	singer,	per	semester	

The	semester	begins	.	.	.	Tuesday,	January	16,	2018	

More	information	.	.	.	osuyouthchoirs@gmail.com;	405-385-9373	
 

Come	sing	with	us	this	Spring!		We	would	love	to	have	you!	

	

“The	fact	that	children	make	beautiful	music		
is	less	significant	than	the	fact	that		
music	makes	beautiful	children!”	

	
communitymusic.okstate.edu	
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